
 

 

06 March 2020  

Dear Parents 

Year 6 SATs Booster Sessions 

As SATs is nearly upon us our staff will be offering an opportunity for additional booster sessions after school. These 

are at no cost and will cover some of the key areas of concern for the children. 

The planned sessions for the rest of this half term will be held on:  

Monday 09 March 2020    Tuesday 10 March 2020 

Monday 16 March 2020    Tuesday 17 March 2020 

Monday 23 March 2020    Tuesday 24 March 2020 

Monday 30 March 2020    Tuesday 31 March 2020 

Monday 06 April 2020    Tuesday 07 April 2020 

The sessions will run after school until 4.30p.m.  

We would like to emphasise how important these sessions can be in encouraging confidence and enthusiasm. 

As these sessions are being held after school, children will need to be collected by an adult. 

Please log on to your ParentPay account as soon as possible to give permission for your child to attend 
each session.  
 

It is important that you confirm your child’s attendance for each individual session on ParentPay, if consent is not 

given then your child will be unable to attend.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher           


